
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 17th November  

We’ve had a lovely week in Falcons. 

This week has been anti-bullying week and that has been the focus in assembly every day. In social context, we 

discussed how to be a kind friend and what to do in situations where someone is being unkind. The children listened 

to one another really well and gave thoughtful contributions. 

Earlier on in the week, we had a practice lockdown. The children coped really well and worked well as a team to 

make sure everyone came to the carpet and listened to a story quietly.  

In English this week, we have been learning the story ‘The Little Lost Robin’. We retold the story this week with a 

focus on descriptive phrases. The children did amazing!  

In Food Tech this week, we made fruity yoghurt bites. The children were all very independent and did excellent 

chopping. We hope they enjoyed them at home. 

We finished the week off with a mufti day. The children came into school and coloured in a Pudsey to mark children 

in need. 

As part of promoting healthy lifestyles, we are introducing a new food policy which is currently in a draft form whilst 

School Council finalise the details. With this in mind, we are not encouraging children to bring in sweets and cakes on 

their birthdays. Instead, we encourage parents to donate a book or small game for the class to enjoy. A survey for 

parents will be coming out in the coming week regarding this so that you will be able to add your feedback.   

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

James – For excellent maths and English this week and producing excellent work. 

Christopher – For brilliant contributions in class discussions and being a helpful member of Falcons class. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend. 

Best wishes, 

The Falcons Team 


